
 

조 선 태 권 도 위 원 회 
KOREAN TAEKWON-DO COMMITTEE 

 

P.O.Box 800, Pyongyang, DPR Korea   Fax: +850 2 3814410 
Tel: +850 2 18111(ext. 3418809)  E-mail: tkdkorea@star-co.net.kp  

 
Nov. 3rd, 2023 

Pyongyang, DPR Korea 
 

To: All Taekwon-Do brothers and sisters of ITF  

Subject:  Letter on the 105th anniversary birthday of Gen. Choi Hong Hi. 
 

Dear all Taekwon-Do brothers and sisters of ITF, 

 

I wish you and all of your family members good health, happiness and prosperity.  

On behalf of all practitioners from Taekwon-Do motherland, I would like to send 

my congratulations to you on the 105th anniversary of birthday of Gen. Choi Hong Hi. 

Gen. Choi Hong Hi will remain in our memory forever as father of Taekwon-Do 

and ITF.  

There could be no Taekwon-Do without him, and we could have made a huge 

family through Taekwon-Do. 

Through the 22nd TWC held in Kazakhstan in Aug. 2023 as the first one after 

breaking out of worldwide persistent pandemic, the world saw clearly that our 

Taekwon-Do is the true martial art perfect in moral and disciplinary as well 

as technical aspects and ITF is just the home of original Taekwon-Do. 

 Taekwon-Do brothers and sisters, 

Let us dedicate to build a peaceful human society with pride as members of 

ITF under the leadership of GM. Prof. Ri Yong Son who is carrying forward 

the Gen. Choi Hong Hi’s last wishes. 

I believe you will significantly celebrate the 105th anniversary of birthday of 

Gen. Choi Hong Hi with various events.  

Looking forward to seeing you again next year. 

 

 

Kim Myong Gun 

 

ITF Senior Vice President  

ATF President 

IMGC Secretary General 

KTC President 
 

 


